
Dear Researcher,  
  
Thank you for your inquiring about the Oregon Speech-Language Hearing 
Association's process for informing members of research participation 
opportunities. 
 
If you would like your research opportunity posted on the Oregon Speech 
Language Hearing Association (OSHA) website, please provide an IRB approved 
description of your research for recruitment purposes that includes 50 character 
or less (including spaces), title for the posting, description of the study purpose, 
eligibility criteria to participate, any relevant details related to participant 
compensation, contact information for the PI of the study, and any processes for 
participants to report potential complaints about their treatment as a research 
participant (as specified by your institution). Additionally, please provide us with 
the date of expiration of the request (i.e., the time at which you plan to have 
completed recruitment and we can delete the post).  
 
Please note, it will be your responsibility to ensure that your institution’s IRB has 
approved posting your recruitment materials to our site in this manner. OSHA 
assumes no responsibility for vetting the content of these postings.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
The Oregon Speech-Language and Hearing Association 
 


